
 
 

 

 

 
 

21st September 2023  
 
Dear Parents/Carers   
  
 
We are excited to inform you about our upcoming "Jeans for 
Genes Day" event, which will take place on Monday, September 
25th. This event is a fun way for our pupils to express their 
individuality but also an opportunity to contribute to a worthy 
cause.  
For our Jeans for Genes Day, pupils are encouraged to wear 
their favourite pair of jeans to school, allowing them to 
showcase their unique styles and personalities. We kindly 
request a minimum donation of £1 per pupil through Parent Pay 
to participate in this charity event. These donations will 
support genetic disorder research and assist families affected by 
genetic conditions.  
 
Thank you for your support   
  
Riverside Bridge School  
  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


